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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week is WEEK A 

 

PE Fixtures 
 

• Wednesday 22 March: Girls’ Football vs Rugby Free Secondary School (pick up at 5:00pm) 

• Thursday 23 March: Girls’ Football vs Rugby High School (pick up at 5:15pm) 

 

Pupils to sign up on the sheet outside the PE office. 

Upcoming Year 7 Parents’ Evening 
 

Reminder that Parents’ Evenings will take place via Edulink Video Call on either Tuesday 21 March or 

Wednesday 29 March from 4:00 – 7:00pm. If you haven’t already booked your appointment please do this via 

your parental Edulink account. 

 

A short tutorial of how to start your appointment online will be sent out via email shortly. 

Attendance 

 

Should your child be absent from school please ensure that you telephone/email daily by 8:30am at the latest 

(there is an absence line should you wish to leave a message or if you prefer you can email our designated 

attendance email address: attendance@houltonschool.org.uk).  Please do this on a daily basis if your 

child remains absent. 
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